
ADRA Christmas tree Announcements 

 

This Christmas, we have the chance to bring lasting change to those who need it most. With 
the support of people like you, ADRA can provide essentials like clean water, emergency 
food and shelter, sustainable income opportunities, and critical support for families right 
here in New Zealand. Each gift is a step toward a brighter future filled with hope, stability, 
and joy. 
 
Your role is vital. By encouraging your church community to get involved, you’re helping us 
spread the word and inspiring others to make a real difference. Thank you for being a 
champion of compassion and generosity this Christmas season! 

 
Announcements  
Please share these announcements during the church service and in your church bulletin:  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks for encouraging your church to get involved by donating gifts. Because of you, ADRA 

can engage with churches and ensure that we are able to reach and serve people in need.  

Can’t set up a Christmas tree?  

Here are some creative ways to display your gift cards.  

 

Announcement 1:  

This Christmas, let’s make a difference together! ADRA’s Christmas Tree is in our church, 

filled with gifts that can bring hope and change lives. Each gift helps provide essentials like 

clean water, food, and education to those who need it most. Take a moment to visit the 

tree, choose a gift, and join us in lighting the way for families facing hardship. For more 

details, please see <name of Christmas tree organiser>. 

 

Announcement 2:  

This season, we’re spreading the true spirit of Christmas through ADRA’s Christmas Tree. 

By choosing a gift from the tree, you can bring hope and opportunity to communities in 

need. From emergency relief to empowering families with sustainable income, every gift 

makes an impact. Visit the tree or speak with <name of Christmas tree organiser> to learn 

how you can support ADRA’s life-changing work this Christmas. 

 


